
 

   
 

 
 

 
   

    
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

   
    

   
 

 

City Councillor 
Dianne Saxe 
Ward 11, University-Rosedale 

Royal Ontario Museum door and canopy 

Dear Toronto and East York Community Council members: 

I am writing to you today to request your support in permitting the Royal Ontario 
Museum to install energy-saving revolving doors and a canopy over the entrance to 
protect patrons and passersby from ice and snow falling from the Crystal. The current 
zoning bylaw, 340-2003, does not allow any protrusions from the existing building 
envelope. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

It is recommended that: 

1. Council request the Chief Planner and Executive Director, City Planning to work 
with the Royal Ontario Museum to permit the Royal Ontario Museum, at 100 
Queen’s Park Crescent, to install energy-saving revolving doors and a protective 
canopy over the entrance to protect patrons and passersby from ice and snow 
falling from the Crystal. 

Thursday, February 8, 2024 


	Royal Ontario Museum door and canopy

